To whom it may concern

Kiev, 30 June 2010

In spring 2010 Ciklum used the services of Rich Isle, represented by Mr. Alexander Nazarov, in
connection with the completion of our new 3,500 m? office in Kiev.

Mr. Nazarov was recommended to us as a skilled professional and he has fully lived up to our
expectations. Thus he carried out a technical due diligence within tight deadlines and provided valuable

advice in the whole completion process, also beyond the original technical scope of the task.

After moving into the office Mr. Nazarov’s expertise, hands-on approach and knowledge of
contractors and subcontractors also contributed greatly to making the transition for our company a success.

Please feel free to contact me for any additional information you may need.

Best regards

Karen-Marie Kragelm

Administrative Director

Ciklum Ltd.
12 Amesova St
03038, Kyiv, Ukraine




